From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:04:14 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 6:46 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Roland Lefebvre

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This email is in response to an email received from Enbridge Gas this date dealing for a proposed rate adjustment
effective January 2023. Thousands of

Ontario residents who are under contract with Enbridge will have received

the same email and will be confused by it. The bottom line concern however is that most will assume, this email
deals and will result with yet another increase in cost. Please be advised, our rate increased this year, August going
forward, by 70%...1I contacted the company to inquire if a mistake was made with this notice of increase. This is an
outrageous increase and if we are reading this email correctly, it would appear another increase is on the way? [
sincerely hope I am wrong...we are seniors trying to cope with inflation, carbon tax, price increase everywhere...
Past or previous government policies allowed our electricity go through the roof and now Provincial government
having to help subsidize cost..Our rates should not be any more expensive than what Quebec is charging...If this
email does indeed represents a request for rate increase after having been faced with 70% increase already this
summer, you can rest assured that we STRONGLY object to any approval to this increase...Board members and
stock holders have to realize, we cannot take this anymore...

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





